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This particular model firearm is involved in an on-going recall 
that began in 1978. Please see attached copy of the notice that 
was nationally advertised using all medias. There was a very 
small percentage or triggers that were involved; however, we 
elected to replace them all in the models listed. 

Even though there :is nothi.ng wrong nth your tr1.gger,. we do want 
to repJ.ace :1.t with the new trigger assembly, at no charge-to you. 
'Therefore, please advise us if' this li agreeable w.1.th you. ·Upon 
your approval., the trigger assembJ.y wilJ. be replaced and the 
firearm returned to you. 

Thank you for having afforded us this opportunity to examine the 
rifles and report our findings to you, Mr~ Rizzo. 
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R.H: Potter, Supervisor 
Product Service 

- -.=.: -

PPS 04202 


